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March 3, 2017 
 
 
The Greenhouse Culture 
1001 Massachusetts St. 
Lawrence, KS 66044 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
The City of Lawrence prohibits the sale of alcohol withing 400 feet of a church or school 
unless a waiver is approved by the City Commission.  Stonewall Restaurant & Pizzeria, 
1008 Massachusetts St., has applied for a drinking establishment license.  This 
application was denied because it was within 400 feet of your church. 
 
Joel Cundiff, Stonewall Restaurant & Pizzeria, has petitioned the City Commission to 
waive the 400 foot requirement.  A public hearing will be set for Tuesday, April 4, 2017 
at 5:45 p.m. or thereafter to review this request. 
 
If you have any comments, please present them in person or in writing at the public 
hearing. If there are any questions, please feel free to contact my office at (785) 832-
3200 or (785) 832-3201. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sherri Riedemann, City Clerk 
 
cc: City Commission 
       City Manager’s Office 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 


